
Announcement	of	Vacancy	
Superintendent	of	Schools 

 

 
Hamilton Southeastern Schools is seeking a new Superintendent. They have asked BWP & Associates to assist 
them in their search that starts immediately. 
 

Hamilton Southeastern Schools is located in the northern suburbs of Indianapolis. It serves the vibrant City of 
Fishers, a community that was ranked #1 on the 2017 “Best Places to Live” list by MONEY Magazine. It was also 
ranked #6 on the SafeWise Report for the 30 Safest Cities to Raise a Child. Business, education, community, and 
recreation information about the area is accessible from a variety of websites including the following: 
 

Indiana Economic Development Corporation: https://www.iedc.in.gov/ 
Indiana Chamber of Commerce: https://indychamber.com/ 
Hamilton County Reporter: https://readthereporter.com/ 
Indy Star: https://www.indystar.com/news/hamilton/ 
City of Fishers: https://www.fishers.in.us/ 
Visit Hamilton County: https://www.visithamiltoncounty.com/ 

 

Twenty-one thousand students attend 13 elementary schools, four intermediate schools, four junior high schools, 
two high schools, two alternative learning centers and 13 preschool classes. Over 1,900 full and part-time faculty 
and staff serve these students. Hamilton Southeastern, as an innovative school community, provides an 
educational opportunity for each student to achieve maximum potential, to become a responsible citizen and to 
influence an ever-changing, world community. 
 

District website: https://www.hseschools.org/ 
 

Application/Selection	Procedure:	
	
Starting	Date:	July	1,	2021	
	

Salary:	Regionally competitive with an attractive benefits package. 
	

Application	Deadline:		February	5,	2021	
	

Qualified nominees and applicants should attach to the online Applicant Data Form: 
 

 A letter of application indicating qualifications and reasons for interest in the position. 
 A brief description of major accomplishments. 
 A current resume. 
 A completed online Applicant Data Form – www.bwpassociates.com; and 
 College/university papers or credentials and transcripts. 
 Attach at least three letters of reference. 

 
Application material will be treated confidentially. Applicants are requested not to contact the superintendent or 
members of the Board. Each applicant will be informed of the Board’s selection and appointment of the new 
superintendent. The final selection and appointment are the sole responsibility of the Board. 
 

For questions, please contact the Search Team 
 

BWP	and	Associates,	Ltd 
872 South Milwaukee Avenue, #221 

Libertyville, IL 60048 

Dr. Ronald E. Barnes  812-322-7734  robarnes@indiana.edu 

Dr. Debra Hill   847-204-0432  drmomaka29@gmail.com 

  Dr. Kathleen Williams  630-795-9994  kathleenwilliamsconsulting@gmail.com 
 

An	equal	opportunity	employer	


